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Dear Mr Nyce:

I am writing to you regarding Independent Regulatory Review Commission
(IRRC) Regulation #14-463 (#2072), Emergency Medical Condition.

The IRRC and Standing Committees have provided questions and areas for
discussion regarding regulation #14463 that was submitted for your review. The
Department is withdrawing the regulations to review and address those comments.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely,

cc: The Honorable Harold F. Mowery,'
The Honorable Vincent J. Hughes
The Honorable Dennis M. O'Brien
The Honorable Frank L. Oliver
David J. DeVries. Chief Deputy Attorney General
Howard Burde, Deputy General Counsel
Thomas A. Hutton, Deputy General Counsel
LeAnn Labecki, Governor's Policy Office
John Nanorta, IRRC
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